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In support of Aberdeenshire Council’s ambition to offer more digital services to its residents, Aberdeenshire primary and secondary schools are rolling out a new national online service called parentsportal.scot.  This is designed to replace the paper ‘schoolbag run’, giving a child’s registered contacts access to a range of school-related online services, 24 hours a day, 7 days a week. 
At the heart of the system, is a secure account through mygov.scot, which is referred to as ‘My Account’ or ‘MyAberdeenshire’ account.  ‘MyAberdeenshire’ is already used to allow parents/carers to make online payments or receive notifications if a school closes unexpectedly. Parentsportal.scot and ‘MyAberdeenshire’/mygov.scot will work together, making this a convenient one-stop-shop, to access all Aberdeenshire digital services.

Initially, parentsportal.scot will allow parents/carers to see basic information about your child(ren)’s school and twitter account as well as:- 
· make a link to your child(ren) 
· complete the annual data check process electronically (child’s main contact only)
· update their own as well as your child(ren)’s details at any time 
· to register and access for online school meal payments using one sign in (iPayImpact) 

How do I sign up? - If you already have a myAberdeenshire account to pay for school meals through iPayImpact, you can sign up using the same sign in details at https://parentsportal.scot/home/  You do not need to register or set up a new mygov.scot account.
If you do not have a myAberdeenshire/mygov.scot account or are looking for more information and videos on how to access to parentsportal.scot, please go to 
https://www.aberdeenshire.gov.uk/schools/school-info/parents-portal/ 
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